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The Utah County Public Defender Association is seeking to fill Attorney 1-Attorney 3 positions.  The positions are open to members in good standing with the Utah State Bar Association, with 1-5 years of experience in the practice of criminal law.  The positions are limited to practice in the Utah County Fourth District Court.  The positions include handling large felony and misdemeanor caseloads through all stages of the district court proceedings, including pretrial, trial, sentencing, and probation violation hearings.  The salary range is $58,000 – 78,000, based on experience, with benefits.  For more information, please contact Debbie Hill, Assistant Director, Utah County Public Defender Association, at debbieh@utcpd.com or 801-852-1070.



